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The New Year is Almost Here! 

Welcome to another exciting issue of the CBI News!  We hope that you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving!  We can’t 

believe that 2024 is just around the corner.  The school year will be half over next month and we still have so many 

things to do!  As you can see, we did a little updating to the news letter this month.  We were going to wait until 

January but we just couldn’t wait that long.  We thought since it is the end of the year, we would try to give you an 

update on everything we have been doing in CBI. 2024 is going to be a great year for the program. Read on the find out 

the latest info on the great things going on in CBI!  

 Alsport Trike 

We had great progress on the trike but for now the 
project has stopped.  We had a lot of trouble 

finding some of the parts to complete it.  The good 
news is that most of the parts have now been 

found and we just have to find the time to work on 
it.  Since we had to stop while we waited for parts, 
we started working on other projects so now we 
have to wait until we are at a stopping going on 

something else before we can go back to work on 
it.  We also have a student taking a welding class 
three days a week and we would like him to weld 

the brackets onto the torque rods but he has to be 
well practiced to do that.  We are willing to wait.  

Camel Project 

We are finally seeing some progress on the Camel.  The body has been cleaned and repaired.  The students are 

learning to plastic weld and Mr. Davis used the Camel body to show the students how to do it.  Soon, the frame will be 

installed back into the body and it will start looking like a 6-wheeler again. 
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Racer Project 

With the addition of some new students in the program, we have gotten some real progress on the Racer Project.  The 

frame was in really bad shape but the students have been working on cleaning it up and they are starting to learn some 

welding techniques.  We have also been working with the Advanced Manufacturing program on some new designs for 

the wheel hubs and axles.  It should make the racer better and stronger! 

 

Customer Service 

So far, the students have completed some great customer service work.  So far, they have serviced or repaired, two 

quads, a generator, a weed eater, and a lawn mower.  Unfortunately (Mr. Davis will take the blame) we don’t have 

any pictures because we forgot to take them. (Being busy is a good thing.)  We will try to do a better job of that in the 

future.  We have other service work on the way.  The news is out and the customers are rolling in!  Soon we will be 

servicing and Yamaha Big Wheel and a couple of snowblowers.  Stay tuned! 

For updates in real time please go to www.mrdaviscbi.com 
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